
 

 

  Eagle’s View Newsletter 

Committed to Success! 

Week of January 22nd, 2024   

 Principal’s Message 

2nd Quarter…done! This year is moving so quickly! Thank you to everyone who is 

playing a role in moving our students forward!  

#DigDeep #EaglesAlwaysSOAR! 

        - Mr. Florance, Principal 

Weekly Announcements  

❖ This week all classroom spelling bees will be completed by Tuesday, 

January 23rd. Students will move the school-wide spelling bee next week! 

Good luck to all!  

❖ Report cards will be going home Wednesday, January 24th. Please take a 

close look at your student’s progress and let the teacher know that you 

have reviewed. 

❖ We will host an EOG Information Meeting for families of 4th-7th grade 

students on Thursday, January 25th at 6pm here at school! We encourage 

all families to attend for this important information session!  

❖ We will have our 2nd Quarter Awards Ceremonies this Friday, January 26th! 

Please see the attached flyer for the specific grade level times. We invited 

families to RSVP for this last week. If you RSVP’d, we look forward to 

seeing you! 

Updates and Reminders  

❖ In addition to the Report Cards, some families are receiving other 
notifications regarding student’s progress. This includes attendance 
updates, retention possibility letters, individual student reports for 
assessments, etc. Please make sure to review everything you receive, and 
reach out to the teacher if you have questions. Now (mid-year) is a good 
place to pause and reflect on what is working, and what needs to be 



 

 

improved. We do not want any of our students to continue poor habits 
that would lead to anything less that success!  

❖ We are excited to announce another great opportunity to partner with 
the Greensboro Swarm Basketball team for a school-wide fundraiser! All 
we have to do is purchase tickets for the game scheduled for Saturday, 
February 24th at 7pm. For every ticket sold, they give back $5 to the 
school! Our goal is to raise at least $500, which ONLY 100 tickets! Please 
use the link here to purchase! Greensboro Swarm Game! Purchase Tickets 
Here!  

❖ (Reminder) We have opened the lottery for enrollment for the 2024-2025 
school year! Please help us advertise by sharing positive feedback 
regarding our school. Also, as a reminder, you do NOT have to re-enter 
your current students into the lottery. Current students maintain their 
‘seats’ unless otherwise determined by Mr. Florance due to poor 
attendance, behaviors, or academic performance.  

At NGA we are always looking for ways to celebrate our staff and students.  

Please use the link 'Shout Out' Link  to “shout-out” your student’s teacher! I will 

share the comments on the staff newsletters weekly to encourage them in their 

work with all students.  

Helpful Links 

❖ ngagso.org 
❖ 'Shout Out' Link   
❖ Online Store for NGA Gear! 
❖ NGA YouTube Page! 

❖ NGA Facebook Page! 
❖ NGA Instagram Page! 
❖ Zoom Meeting Link (For PTSO and Board Meetings)  

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3523158850?pwd=bDFlbXc0TktuVXQxZWVM
QzZIZUk3QT0 

Meeting ID: 352 315 8850 

Passcode: LdD3f  

Upcoming Events 

❖ Tuesday, January 23rd- Classroom Spelling Bees 

https://swarm.spinzo.com/?group=next-generation-academy-gd2r
https://swarm.spinzo.com/?group=next-generation-academy-gd2r
https://forms.gle/KVBU8eZ9eJAmEEPS6
http://ngagso.org/
https://forms.gle/KVBU8eZ9eJAmEEPS6
https://ngastore.company.site/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSmrD5Gm6YolwrncrO6bIxQ
https://www.facebook.com/nextgenerationacademyofgreensboro
https://www.instagram.com/nga_greensboro/?hl=en
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3523158850?pwd=bDFlbXc0TktuVXQxZWVMQzZIZUk3QT0
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/3523158850?pwd=bDFlbXc0TktuVXQxZWVMQzZIZUk3QT0


 

 

❖ Wednesday, January 24th- Reports Cards go home 
❖ Thursday, January 25th- EOG Parent Meeting (Grades 4-7) at 6pm 
❖ Friday, January 26th- 2nd Quarter Awards Day!  
❖ Monday, January 29th- School-wide Spelling Bee at 8:30am 
❖ Tuesday, January 30th- EOG Parent Meeting (Grades 4-7) at 7:45am 
❖ Wednesday, January 31st- School Club Day #4  


